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Kahnawake COVID-19 Testing Site to 
be open for three days next week  

 
Issued at 3:46pm  
  
(Kahnawake – 23, Tsothóhrha/December 2021)  The Public Health 
Team and the Public Safety Commission wish to advise the community 
that the COVID-19 Testing Site located at the Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre (KMHC) will be open for three (3) days next week as opposed 
to the original single day. 
  
KMHC is thankful for the staff who are willing to work during the 
holiday period in order to meet the needs of the community. The 
opening dates are as follows: 
  

• Tuesday, December 28 
• Wednesday, December 29 
• Thursday, December 30 

  
Testing will be done on a first come - first served basis, but 
appointments are required. Telephone lines are open for appointments 
until 4pm today and from 8am to 4pm on Tuesday at 450-638-3930 
extension 2275 or 2296.  
 
Because there are limited resources available at this time, we are 
asking that only persons who are exhibiting symptoms or who have 
tested positive on a rapid test come for testing. 
  
Please refer to the isolation and testing requirements on 
www.Kahnawake911.com for further information.  
 
Thanks for your attention in this important matter. We truly appreciate 
your cooperation and patience during this challenging time. 
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